
Welcome to Term 2. 

 

HOME TUTOR’S SEMINAR 
We have lots of great things happening at KSOTA this term. Our Home Tutors Seminar is in 

week 3. HTS is probably our premier event for the year. It is a great social event, a great 

chance for students to work with their teachers and classmates and a very important 

opportunity for Home Tutors to network and to receive training. 

 
The Camp School is expecting us from 3 pm on Monday 14th May. We have school photos that 

first afternoon so please put a school shirt in the bag! 

 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday are full of great events and Friday is pack up, breakfast and 

go. 
I know the time table for our Seminar will appear elsewhere in the newsletter. Please acquaint 

yourselves with it. 

 

Please make an effort to get your camp paperwork to Kerry Doust by this Friday. 

 

TERM TWO TRAVEL 
There were not a lot of Home Visits last term. This is fairly normal. The weather makes moving 

around the countryside a little tricky. 

Our visits start in earnest this term. 
There will be occasions when on-air sessions will not be able to be covered. This is regrettable 

but unavoidable. 

 

WEEK 1 
 Mrs P is on personal leave all week. Her lessons will be taken on Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday by Miss Ogg. 
 Sharee Paidra is on a visit Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Unfortunately her lessons 

on those three days cannot be covered. 
 I will be out of the office Wednesday, Thursday and Friday on the visit to Kraneis Family 

with Mrs Paidra. 
 Tash Lawless and Katherine Mills will run all of their lessons as per normal as well as 

have the company of Beau Hokianga-Baker on a Base visit Tuesday to Friday. 
 Kerry Doust will be in Broome Tuesday – Friday working on a hand over with Linda 

Shaw. Linda will be finishing with KSOTA is the near future and Kerry will assume her 

duties as Manager Corporate Services pending the position being advertised. I will write 

more on Linda and her long service to this school another time. 
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Important Dates 

14th-18th May– Home 

Tutors Seminar Broome 

1st June– Staff 

Development Day– no 

lessons 

4th June– WA Day 

Public Holiday 

26th June– Crazy Hair 

Day (more details to 

come!) 
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From the STL 

 
Welcome back from holidays everyone! 

 

Home Tutors Seminar 
Please have a look at the attached home tutors’ Home Tutors Seminar timetable. If you are a home tutor 

attending camp then it is expected that you will attend the sessions planned for you. This is our best 

opportunity to offer you support and professional learning and the program has been designed based on 

feedback from home tutors and parents.  

 
The classroom teacher observation time on Tuesday and Wednesday was one of the top things that home 

tutors said they wanted to see, so please let me know your thoughts once you have attended the sessions.  

 
On Wednesday between 10:00-1:00 we have scheduled free time for you, please feel free to use this to 

leave the camp and attend to any personal errands you have.  

 

See you all at Camp! 

Katherine Mills 

 

 

Message from the Dental Clinic 

DENTAL CHECKS AT KSOTA CAMP BROOME 

The School Dental Service team is Dr Ryan Saldanha, Kim Eastough & Sandie McCaig. 
Camp this year again doesn’t include students being in Broome till Monday afternoon. We will do the dental 

checks & any treatment required at our wonderful spacious new Dental Therapy Centre at Broome Nth 

Primary School which is located on Tanami Dve, Broome North. We will try our best to accommodate 

with times that suit parents & Camp commitments. 
The legal check required with the Dentist for new students & those in years 3 & 6 will be conducted at the 

Camp School 8AM Wednesday 16th May. This is only a screening & isn’t a comprehensive dental check. 

For new students we will provide dental enrolment forms if parents want to attend School Dental. 
Can parents please call us asap for an appointment on 91953022 if you want your child seen. Please don’t 

leave your call till the week of Camp as we may not be able to provide an appointment time. If you live 

close to Broome & it is more convenient not to attend in Camp week just call with notice of when you’ll be 

in town & we’ll be happy to see you. 

Look forward to seeing everyone at Camp. 




